
         

Coastside Fishing Club

September 20, 2022

San Mateo County Harbor District

P.O. Box 1449/ 504 Avenue Alhambra, 2nd floor

El Granada, Ca. 94018

650 583 4400

For consideration on agenda item 9,  Reg. Meeting Sept. 21, 2022

Dear Harbor Commissioners,

The Coastside Fishing Club would like to take this opportunity to thank the San Mateo County Harbor District for 
providing around the clock search and rescue operations at Pillar Point Harbor.  CFC has a membership exceeding 
10,000 recreational enthusiasts, many of whom use Pillar Point Harbor as their launching point for ocean fishing.  The 
security of knowing Pillar Point Harbor Patrol personal are at the ready and able to effect safe rescues at sea, is a 
huge factor why so many people use the harbor for their recreation.  This service is hopefully never needed, but much 
appreciated when necessary.  A situation on, or near the water, can happen without warning and take mere minutes to 
turn tragic.  With the proximity of the Harbor Patrol rescue assets and personal being close to fishing, surfing, sailing, 
kayaking, swimming and beach combing, it is imperative that we keep this team in place, and at the ready, at all times.

Thank you 
Coastside Fishing Club
Board of Directors

Doug Laughlin
746 Sierra Street 
Moss Beach, Ca. 94038
650 207 8712
douglaughlin3@gmail.com


